
 

BONNET BAY PUBLIC SCHOOL 
34R Tudar Road, BONNET BAY 2226 
Tel:  (02) 9528-4111      Fax:  (02) 9528-4191 

Email:  bonnetbay-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Web:  http://bonnetbay-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

Dear Families, 

Our school endeavours to keep up with technology and ensuring our communication is 
effective within our learning community.  We have subscribed to use the Skoolbag 
Smartphone school to parent communication mobile App.   

Skoolbag is the ultimate school to parent communication tool.  The School Mobile App 
provides us with an easy way to communicate with families and provides families with 
everything they need to know about school news, newsletters, events calendar, 
announcements, school information, sick note forms, school notes and much more.  

The Skoolbag School Mobile App allows us to use the service to send Push Alert Notifications 
directly to parent smartphones.  Parents will need to download the App to receive school 
notifications.  The app is frequently updated with bug fixes and improvements, so we 
recommend enabling automatic updates.  Be sure to allow notifications. 
We encourage you to download this app so that you are able to receive direct notifications 
from the school as required. 

Karen Deacon 
Principal 
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